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Laguna Youth Club Disco Project 2013 
 
In its Disco Project, launched on Friday 17 May, Laguna Youth Club is 
involving ten 13 to 15 year-olds with the aim of giving the young people 
experience in decision making and the opportunity to embrace responsibility.  
The project, which is supervised by the Youth Club’s Leader, Mark Zammit, 
will also help them to develop their inter-personal skills. 
 
On this occasion, Mark Zammit was accompanied by DJ Jona, who is in 
charge of the DJ Project and the RGP’s Liaison Officer Eileen Yule. 
Meanwhile Sandra Shipley and Lisa Olivera are improving the young peoples’ 
skills in food hygiene and in the running of the Tuck Shop. The group have 
been meeting up regularly over the past couple of months to discuss club 
projects and will be taking part in similar events in the future.  
 
Mark Zammit would like to remind everyone that Laguna Youth Club has an 
open door policy and, therefore, all young people under the age of 25 are 
more than welcome at the Club. Additionally, the Laguna Youth Club will be 
holding a general meeting on Thursday 30th May to devise the summer 
programme. If anyone would like to get involved, please call Mark Zammit via 
20078617 or 20075020.     
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